
Mr.  Gonzales, 
 
I just wanted to tell you again how much I like my new concrete floor! It is so beautiful! 
 
I am impressed with how quickly everything progressed; from the time you gave me the free 
estimate to the completion of the job. 
 
You kept me informed as to what was happening every step of the process and you and your 
crew took every precaution to ensure it was as minimally invasive to the rest of my home as 
possible.  I appreciate your work and your work ethic. 
 
I would not hesitate to recommend your company to anyone that is considering concrete 
floors. 
 
Thank you again! 
 
Linda Lowe 
 


